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September 15, 2022 
 
Thank You For Joining Us for our First Feasibility Forum! 
 
We would like to thank those who joined us at our first of four community forums Wednesday evening at 
MacArthur Elementary School. These forums are opportunities for members of the community to share 
their thoughts and insights with members of district leadership and Board of Education around 
information gathered through the review of our buildings to determine capacity and their conditions to 
educate our students.  
 
Three additional forums will be held from 5:30 - 7 p.m. on the following dates and locations.  
 
Sept. 27 @ First Ward Senior Center, 226 Clinton St. 
Sept. 29 @ Carlisle Apartments, 150 Moeller St. 
Oct. 3 @ NoMa, 85 Walnut St. 
 
For planning purposes, we ask you to please pre-register. While pre-registration is not required, this will 
help assist in providing adequate space and materials for the meeting. Please click here to pre-register. 
To learn more about the feasibility study click here or visit the district website.  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXnDT5cZ7X0qKFajMPodMlnDlQJz0sUOd4id53h80_NfZfIg/viewform
https://cdn5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_512723/File/About/Building%20Plans/Feasibility%202021/Feasibility%20Forum%20Handouts.pdf
https://www.binghamtonschools.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=512807&pageId=13740469

